
 

Hello Grovecenter Family & Friends. 

I am happy to announce that this year’s PTA board members 

would like to incorporate a 
Special V.I.P. SENSORY Hour 

by invite only from 5-6 pm 
for our Father/Daughter and Mother/Son dances. 

 

We want all of our events to feel welcomed and comfortable for 
ALL of our Grovecenter Eagles. 

 

We understand that some of our students have sensory issues 
when it comes to large crowds, loud music, or flashing 

DJ/Photography lights. 
 

So for the first hour of the dance the music will remain low, without 

any flashing lights and we will accommodate extra time for picture 

taking with a professional photo friendly setting. 

We will also have some eagle alumni volunteers 
to help us out as a buddy if needed. 

 
We are very excited about this addition to our school dances 

and hope as a school, our families can support this change. 

If you would like additional information please contact: 
Reina Flores, PTA president or  

Carrie Rodarte, PTA parliamentarian 
 at  grovecenterpta@gmail.com 

 

 


